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FISCAL NOTE

L.R. No.: 1581-01
Bill No.: HB 505
Subject: Alcohol; Public Safety Department.
Type: Original
Date: February 15, 2005

FISCAL SUMMARY

ESTIMATED NET EFFECT ON GENERAL REVENUE FUND

FUND AFFECTED FY 2006 FY 2007 FY 2008

Total Estimated 
Net Effect on 
General Revenue
Fund $0 $0 $0

ESTIMATED NET EFFECT ON OTHER STATE FUNDS

FUND AFFECTED FY 2006 FY 2007 FY 2008

Total Estimated 
Net Effect on Other
State Funds $0 $0 $0

Numbers within parentheses: ( ) indicate costs or losses.
This fiscal note contains 3 pages.
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ESTIMATED NET EFFECT ON FEDERAL FUNDS

FUND AFFECTED FY 2006 FY 2007 FY 2008

Total Estimated
Net Effect on All
Federal Funds $0 $0 $0

ESTIMATED NET EFFECT ON LOCAL FUNDS

FUND AFFECTED FY 2006 FY 2007 FY 2008

Local Government $0 $0 $0

FISCAL ANALYSIS

ASSUMPTION

Officials from the Department of Public Safety - Division of Alcohol and Tobacco Control
assume the proposal would not fiscally impact their agency.

FISCAL IMPACT - State Government FY 2006
(10 Mo.)

FY 2007 FY 2008

$0 $0 $0

FISCAL IMPACT - Local Government FY 2006
(10 Mo.)

FY 2007 FY 2008

$0 $0 $0
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FISCAL IMPACT - Small Business

Small wine manufacturers in the state could increase the hours of operation of their liquor by the
drink retail establishments and also would be allowed to sell a limited amount of non-Missouri
made wines as a result of this proposal.

DESCRIPTION

This proposal extends the hours of operation for premises operated by wine manufacturers who
sell liquor by the drink from between the hours of 6:00 a.m. and midnight to 6:00 a.m. and 1:30
a.m. on Monday through Saturday, and from 11:00 a.m. and 9:00 p.m. to 9:00 a.m. and midnight
on Sunday.  The amount of Missouri-produced wine which must be sold by persons obtaining
certain liquor licenses if reduced from 100% to 75%.

This legislation is not federally mandated, would not duplicate any other program and would not
require additional capital improvements or rental space.
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